
 

 
 

FRANKFORT PARK DISTRICT “ON POINTE” DANCERS 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We would like to welcome you to the Frankfort Park District’s Dance program. To help promote a quality 

dance class benefiting all the participants, your cooperation on the following will be appreciated: 

 

1.) To encourage freedom of movement and correct body placement, proper dance attire is required. A 

leotard/tank top, shorts/leggings and tights should be worn. (Level 1/pink, Level 2/teal, Level 3/black).  

Hip Hop/Jazz students may wear tight knit jazz pants with a t-shirt. Jeans, loose fitting and bulky clothes 

are not appropriate. 

 

2.) Dance shoes are required and may be purchased at https://www.shopnimbly.com/frankfortparkdistrict  

See attached sheet for more information. 

 

3.) PLEASE…have younger children use the bathroom before class. No gum or hanging jewelry permitted 

in class. Hair should be pulled back off face and neck. All jackets and street shoes should remain in the 

waiting area. Dance bags should be brought into the studio if changing shoes for another class. 

 

4.) Students will enter the dance studio as the previous class is dismissed. Parents should wait in the lobby 

area. To help keep our lesson schedule exactly on time and to avoid disturbing a class in progress, please 

be punctual when dropping off and picking up your child. 

 

We are looking forward to a great year in our dance program!  Please feel free to email me if you have any 

questions marissa.onpointe@gmail.com 

   

Sincerely, 

 

Marissa Smith  

Dance Instructor 
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